WANTED:

LOG-HAUL CONTRACTORS

Millar Western’s Whitecourt Wood
Products Division is currently seeking
to hire log trucks to participate in our

winter log haul program. We offer

competitive rates, safety bonuses,
exceptional road maintenance and

Work for a friendly comprehensive safety training.

company that treats If you have log-haul experience, an

ahtl excellent driving record and a strong
ou right!
Y g commitment to safety, then please
contact Brian Colbourne at 780-778-

2221, ext. 2241.

We are also looking for long-term
contract trucks for summer and

winter haul. Join our team now!

VILLAR
WESTERN

MILLAR WESTERN FOREST PRODUCTS LTD.
www.millarwestern.com




